
Glasgow Community Planning Partnership Governance Framework – 
Membership noted etc. 
 
3 There was submitted and noted a report by the Director of Legal and  
Administration providing an update regarding membership of this Partnership  
advising that 
 
(1) Kenna Campbell was no longer the nominated substitute for Glasgow City  

Health and Social Care Partnership leaving this position vacant;  
 
(2) Inspector Colin MacLucas was no longer the nominated representative for 

Police Scotland leaving this position vacant; and  
 

(3) of the amendments to the Governance Framework that related to Area  
Partnerships. 
 
 


